
Acceptable Use Policy  for Home 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,  

 Having an Acceptable Use Policy at home is a great way to hold your child accountable 

and provide a written form of rules they need to follow. It allows for both the parents and the 

children to be on the same page. For my classroom I like to use an Acceptable Use Policy so that 

the children and parents/guardians know what the expectations and rules are for the school 

year. I have provided a AUP template for you and your child to work together on. This can 

outline your child’s homework policy, chores, internet usage, inside/outside rules, and other 

important rules.  

Ms. Britney  

 

 

 

Homework Policy: 

                                                                                                            

 

Chores:  

1. __________________________________ 

2. __________________________________ 

3. __________________________________ 



4. ________________________________ 

 

Internet Usage: 

__________________________________________  

 

Inside Rules: 

1. ________________________________ 

2. ________________________________ 

3. ________________________________ 

4. ________________________________ 

 

Outside Rules:  

1. ________________________________ 

2. ________________________________ 

3. ________________________________ 

4. ________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature: ____________________ 

Child Signature: _____________________ 



 


